
Village Hall will be closed 
May 27, 2019 for Memorial Day 

 

Please call 262-367-2600 to reach an 
on duty officer if you need any help 

 

John’s Disposal 
 

Week of Memorial Day- May 27, 2019 
Collection will be delayed by one day. 

 

Scam Update 
 

We recently were notified by a resident that they had received fraudulent calls from AT&T requesting remote access 
to their computer. Never provide remote access to your computer under these circumstances. In all cases, never engage 
such services without first verifying that the company is in fact genuine. The website below has recent scams and how 
to recognize the warning signs. 
 

 https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/scam-alerts.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

      Village of Chenequa 
 

REVALUATION NOTICE 
 

For the 2019 assessment year, (20% of the Village of Chenequa) 
a revaluation of property assessments will be done. Revaluation 
notices will be sent to property owners the week of June 17, 
2019.   
 

Be advised Assessor has certain statutory authority to enter land 
as described in Sections 943.13 and 943.15, Wisconsin Statutes. 
The ability to enter land is subject to several qualifications and 
limitations, as described within the foregoing statutes. Copies of 
the applicable statutes can be obtained at the public depositories 
throughout the State of Wisconsin, and from the State of 
Wisconsin Legislative Reference Bureau website 
(www.legis.state.wi.us/rs/stats.html) or a copy may be obtained 
from the Municipal Clerk upon payment of applicable copying 
charges. 
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FORESTRY NEWS 
 

The Village of Chenequa is fortunate enough to have some of the cleanest lakes in the state, but to preserve these resources 
we have various ordinances in place. With spring in full gear, we are highlighting two important ones this month. 
 

3.12 Regulation on use of Fertilizers 
As the weather continues to get warmer and our lawns start to turn green, please keep in mind:  
• Usage of Phosphorus or other compounds containing Phosphorus such as phosphate is forbidden in most 

situations.  
• Lawn fertilizer cannot be applied when the ground is frozen. 
• Application of fertilizer to any impervious surface is prohibited. 
• No person shall apply fertilizer within 20 feet of any wetland, pond, shoreline or ordinary high water mark of any 

lake or river as established by the Wisconsin DNR. 
Regulating the amount of nutrients and contaminants contained in fertilizer including Phosphorus, that enter the bodies 
of water as a result of runoff from lawns and turf will aid in the improvement and maintenance of lake water quality.   
 

6.09 Shoreline Cutting 
As a reminder, all shoreline cutting within 75 feet of the waterfront is prohibited without a permit. This pertains to 
pruning and dead wooding of trees and shrubs, the removal of trees (alive or dead), and the removal of shrubs/brush. If 
you would like to obtain a permit to cut, please call the Village Hall and ask to speak with Cody Lincoln.  
 

http://www.legis.state.wi.us/rs/stats.html

